
Rotary
Club of Gainesville-Haymarket

Books For A Smart Start

Help Brighten a Child's Future - One Book at a Time!
The district is hosting this project and Mark will deliver the books on Thursday, March 6th.

Bring NEW children's books (ages 2-6) to this week's club meeting or drop by Mark's
house no later than the morning of March 6th.

Join us in supporting early literacy and creativity by donating children's books for ages 2-6 for
classrooms in need. Together, we can provide vital resources to children in Head Start programs and

Title 1 kindergartens across our district.


